
 

 

 
 

 

ADVISORY 
 

CHANGES IN EFFECT IN RESPONSE TO THE CORONAVIRUS  

 

Housing Agency of Jamaica Limited, in response to the announcement by the 

Government of Jamaica on the increase in spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19), 

wishes to advise the public that daily internal office operation at the Head office 

located at 13 Caledonia Avenue, Kingston 5 and the branch offices located in 

Montego Bay, Sav-la-Mar and St. Ann’ Bay will now be continued remotely as at 

Wednesday March 18, 2020 through to Tuesday, March 24, 2020. Our regular work hours 

8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. will remain in effect. 

 

All departments of the Agency can be contacted through our office line 876-968-7522-

4/876-968-7536-9 or via email at info@hajl.gov.jm  

 

Housing Agency of Jamaica will remain fully operational and responsive in this time. We 

take this opportunity to continue to encourage everyone to remain informed through 

the Ministry of Health and take the necessary precautions to remain safe in this time. 
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